
2/12/23

Dear St. John Paul II School Community –

Thank you for your continued interest and engagement with the President search process. Our

finalist candidates were warmly welcomed and left their visits deeply impressed with St. John

Paul II School. We appreciate your hospitality as well as your help in assessing the candidates

and providing essential feedback for consideration.

The Search Committee has been fully immersed in reviewing information to make a decision for

recommending one candidate to Bishop da Cunha. We have drawn upon the expertise of our

Carney Sandoe consultants, comprehensive survey data, and input from individual members of

the community, faculty, administration, staff, and students. In addition, we have conducted

extensive referencing, which has provided deep insight into each candidate from those with

whom they have worked.

It appears that our process is drawing to a close. In the coming days, we expect to announce

the appointment of St. John Paul II School’s next President.

Sincerely,

Daniel Roy
Superintendent of Schools


